ASA Report January 24th 2018 

We had our first meeting of the semester last week, and we outlined all of our upcoming events. 
· We had a bake sale last Thursday, it went great. 
· We are having another bake sale on Friday this week. 
· We are having a samosa sale at the beginning of February. 
· We will be having our wine and cheese on February 27th 
· We will be having our General Assembly on February 27th before the wine and cheese. 
· The letter petitioning for an indigenous hire was well received and we are currently working alongside in AGSA to form a student hiring committee to oversea the hiring process of a new professor. 
· We are organizing our movie screening for March. 
· We are having our call for submissions for the journal Fiels and Terrains. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Feodora Chouakri 
VP External 
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